
August 20th 1991 359 Clovelly Road
C1ove11y NSl{ 2031

Ms Cassie l{elsh
Editor
Scuba Diver
GPO Box 606
Sydney NSIi 2001

Dear Cassie,

Thank You verY much for your letter of the Tttr August regarding my article on the
Gordons Bay underwater trail.

I am happy to revork the article ln the style you sllggest but I rcould like to
check vith you hefore doing so, as to the likelihood of acceptanee for
publication of the reworked artiele glven that anot.her journal has accepted m1'

article for publication without any changes?

Bes shes.

Rowe
v20f

t32


